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o The members of the Dansville Middle School Bands performed their holiday concert, 

which was the first performance for our 6th grade students. Both bands did outstanding 

work, and the event was very well attended by family, friends, and community members. 

 

o Students in Mrs. Hammerstein’s and Mrs. Hodgson’s Aggie Voice classes presented two 

short plays for the rest of the student body. These great performances showcased a 

variety of skills learned during the semester. 

 

o Our 6th grade students who play DCAA basketball had an opportunity to play a game in 

the Big Barn prior to the Dansville Girls Varsity game. Dansville Middle School students 

filled the bleachers with their own “student section”, and the players had a clip air on the 

WLNS Sports 5th Quarter. 

 

o Dansville Middle School students continue to be recognized for their continued work 

being outstanding Aggies. December’s theme was “We Are Connected”, which 

represents embracing everyone, maximizing positive relationships, and being a leader.  

 

 

  
 

 

                 
 


